
 

 

 
 

October 2020 

Harvest  

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We will be supporting ‘Turning Tides’ this Harvest. During colour time your daughter 

will have the opportunity to watch a presentation made by the charity, explaining 

how they support people in our community who are in need. They believe 

everyone has the right to a home, regardless of the difficulties and issues they 

may face in their lives.  
 

This year, Covid-19 has presented ‘Turning Tides’ with huge challenges and 

they have had to rethink their Harvest Appeal. Transporting multiple food items 

from homes, schools and churches inevitably increases the risk of infection. 

Rather than asking for food items, they have asked for financial donations 

instead. Therefore, we will be holding a ‘Hero’s Against Homelessness’ mufti 

day on Thursday 22nd October. 
 

Students who wear ‘home clothes’ on mufti day or dress up as a ‘hero’ (please 

see attached poster) are asked to make a £1.00 donation. Form Tutors will collect 

donations in sealed collection boxes on the morning of Thursday 22nd October.  

 

PE kit must be worn into school if your daughter has a PE lesson. The £1.00 

donation will not be required. 
  

Please can we ask for your help in ensuring the spirit of fundraising is upheld by 

making sure your daughter considers her needs for the classroom on mufti day:  

 

• Jewellery/make up/nail varnish are kept to the usual rules 

• No bare midriffs 

• No onesies 

• No hair dye 
 

The usual classroom equipment, including planners, pens, pencils etc are brought 

to school, mufti day is a normal school day. 
 

Thank you for your support 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs Nimie Bunyard                                                     

Community Manager  

7 Yellow Form Tutor  


